

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that your children have settled into the new school year with excitement and enthusiasm. The past few weeks have been filled with joy, learning, and meaningful experiences for our children, and we're thrilled to share some highlights with you.

Our new classes: Our children have been enjoying getting to know their new teachers, and the warm and positive atmosphere in the classrooms is evident. We believe these connections are vital for a successful and enjoyable learning experience. It has been a pleasure to go into all of the classrooms and see the children so happy.

Democratic Engagement: We are proud to announce that our students actively participated in the democratic process by casting their votes for school councillors and green ambassadors. This experience helps instill a sense of responsibility and civic duty, fostering the development of future leaders.

Pupil Advocates and House Captains: Some of our year 6 pupils have taken on leadership roles by actively participating in the interview process for Pupil Advocates and House Captains. We believe in nurturing leadership skills early on, and we look forward to seeing these young leaders flourish.

Harvest Festival: On Friday 30th we celebrated Harvest Festival. This was a wonderful opportunity for the school community to come together and share in the spirit of gratitude, Thank you to all those families who donated to our Food Bank donation.

Meet the Teacher Workshops: Thank you those who came to our 'Meet the Teacher' workshops where you can gained insights into the curriculum, teaching methods, and classroom activities. It's a fantastic opportunity to strengthen the home-school partnership and better understand your child's educational journey.

Reading Cafe: As you are aware we always promote a love for reading. We begun this with our Reading Cafes. Thank you to those who came. We look forward to celebrating children reading at home. Please do support with them this.

And as we leave September and enter into October we look forward to the wonderful events and activities planned. Your ongoing support and involvement in your child's education are invaluable, and we are grateful for the strong partnership we share. In particular, get ready for an action-packed month with the commencement of our sporting fixtures. Good luck to our young athletes as they showcase their talents and sportsmanship on the field.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children's education, and here's to a fantastic month ahead

Mrs Benson

# ATTENDANCE

#### **WORK TOGETHER**

Have above 96% attendance. Go on holiday during school closures. Make non-urgent medical appointments OUTSIDE the school day.

Telephone the school as early as possible on each day of absence or lateness.

If contact has not been made before s/he returns to school please send a note.

National guidelines mean that we will not be able to authorise such an absence.



#### THIS MONTH'S ATTENDANCE...

Confidence	98.81%
Resilience	98.8%
Empathy	98.31%
Respect	98.08%
Kindness	97.96%
Courage	97.55%
Independence	97.03%
Determination	95.3%
Responsibility	94.74%
Equality	94.19%
Honesty	93.94%



# HIGHLIGHTS



HARVEST FESTIVAL



NATIONAL FITNESS DAY



SUMMER HOMEOWORK WINNERS



### ONLINE SAFETY





...MSG ME...

WHAT ARE THE RISKS?

#### **EVOLVING SCAMS**

#### CONTACT FROM STRANGERS

#### **FAKE NEWS**

#### VIEW ONCE CONTENT

#### CHAT LOCK

#### VISIBLE LOCATION

### ~ H0/0

Advice for Parents & Carers ...TYPING..

#### **EMPHASISE CAUTION**

#### ADJUST THE SETTINGS

#### THINKING BEFORE SHARING

#### CHAT ABOUT PRIVACY

#### Meet Our Expert



...HEY OSCAR.

lational Online Safety WakeUpWednesday



@natonlinesafety







→ @national\_online\_safety

## CONTACT US

ABBOTSWELD PRIMARY ACADEMY PARTRIDGE ROAD HARLOW, ESSEX, CM18 6TE

01279 630120

OFFICE@ABBOTSWELD.NETA CADEMIES.NET

VISIT US ON THE WEB AT WWW.ABBOTSWELD.NETACA DEMIES.NET

## FOLLOW US

@NET Abbotsweld



